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HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Sainsbury’s ‘Active Kids’ Vouchers

Thank you to all of you who have 

brought vouchers in to the school 

office.  The final date for bringing 

these in to school will be Friday 26th

May 2017.

Key Dates for Week 5

Monday 22nd May to Thursday 25th May – Arts and Culture Week

Thursday 25th May – Year 3 Swimming

Thursday 25th May – Arts and Culture Week Celebration & International Food Fayre

Letter from Thames Valley Police

We have been asked by Thames Valley Police Maidenhead Neighbourhood Team to 

attach a letter for all parents and caregivers to read regarding parking issues on The 

Fairway and Fairlea.  Please can we ask that you read this letter and follow these 

instructions in order to keep our children safe.

Sports Day Breakfast

Your child will be bringing home a letter today regarding our Sports Day Breakfast.  If 

you would like to take part in this great family event please can you return your order 

slip and any payment to the school office by Friday 26th May.

Arts and Culture Week Celebration – Thursday 25th May 2017

Your child will now have brought home a letter outlining their specific arrangements 

for our Arts and Culture Week celebration on Thursday 25th May.  If you have any 

questions regarding this please ask their Class Teacher or speak to the school office.  

We hope that you will be able to join us for this fantastic celebration of the diverse 

world that we live in.
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Arya and Leon – for always sitting beautifully on the carpet.

Amelie – for making fantastic progress in writing.

EY1W - Mrs West

Olivia – for a marvellous first attempt at story writing.

Davyd – for consistently writing excellent sentences during early morning work.

1B – Miss Bourne

Isabela – for great enthusiasm in her reading.

Luke – for trying really hard to run the Lowbrook Mile.

1M – Mr Moore

Jude – for working hard on his maths and completing extra homework.

Kellen – for always giving 100% effort in everything she does and never giving up.

2B – Mr Bhadye

Olivia H – for excellent progress in her reading with improved comprehension

Grace – for sensational use of research in her literacy work.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Ruth – for an excellent positive attitude towards school life, setting a super example to others with her hard work 

and enthusiasm.

Romilly – for showing enthusiasm in our Antarctica topic and choosing to complete some of her own extra 

homework on it.

3G – Mrs Garland

Rafay, Kairav and Nicholas – for working hard in literacy to improve handwriting, presentation and punctuation.

3M – Miss Mill

Tom – for continued hard work and excellent effort when completing all homework tasks.

Isabel – for fabulous effort in literacy tasks particularly with grammar and punctuation.

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

Alice MacRae – for improved attitude to learning and effort in all subjects.

Luca – for always making maximum effort in all his work and showing good communication skills.

5M – Mr Morgan 

Sophie P and Sophie R – for continuing hard work and excellent effort in all subjects.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Yash, Hridel, Deya and Aadith – for an excellent standard of writing.

Principal’s Award

Cerys – for taking responsibility for iPads in the classroom

Sophie – for outstanding artwork winning an award for her design of the Community Fair poster.



Maidenhead Neighbourhood Team 
Maidenhead Police Station 

Bridge Road 
Maidenhead 

SL6 8LP 
Tel: 101 (Police Non-Emergency Number) 

MaidenheadSouthNHPT@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk 

 

Tuesday 16th May 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been made aware of several parking issues on the Fairlea & The Fairway.  This letter 
is sent in the spirit of reminding parents/carers about how to park safely and legally, thus 
reducing the risk of harm to your children.  

Although there are currently no parking restrictions in place, there are a number of stipulations 
set out in law which must be observed. Some of the offending which we have been told about, 
and witnessed ourselves, includes: 

- Parking or waiting within 10 metres of the centre of a junction or crossing (on either side of 
the road) 

- Parking with 4 wheels on a verge or path 
- Double parking 
- Parking with 2 wheels on the pavement and not leaving enough room for wheelchair/buggy 

access 

The above is by no means an exhaustive list of parking offences, and parents/carers are 
reminded to be careful and considerate when parking at school times. The pavement is a 
particularly important issue as children are taught that a pavement is a safe place to be, so 
blocking the path and forcing them to walk in the road compromises efforts to teach children 
about road safety.  

May we also take this opportunity to remind you the safety of school children is everyone’s 
responsibility. 

Maidenhead South Neighbourhood Team is committed to reducing the risk to your children 
when they enter and leave school, and as such when we witness parking offences (including 
those above) they will be dealt with robustly. Road Traffic legislation is designed to prevent 
harm to road users and there really is no excuse for breaking the law, particularly with the 
measures the school have in place to assist you in dropping off or picking up your children.  

Please do not hesitate you get in touch with any queries, or indeed if you witness any offending 
yourself.  

Maidenhead South Neighbourhood Policing Team 
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